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Sage released the Democratic Republic of Congo (DRC) tax files effective 1 January 2019, 

on 28 January 2019. In the initial tax files, the highest tax bracket maximum rate was 

incorrectly incorporated, resulting in the tax value being incorrect for some employees. 

The tax files have since been corrected, and it is now available for download. Please 

ensure that the newer release of the tax files is applied soonest. 

Note: A tax recalculation will occur once the new files have been extracted 

We would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused by this and assure you that our 

QA department is taking extra precautions to avoid a similar issue in future. 

Click here to view the original tax change post (the tax files have been updated on the 

post) 

Click here to download the latest tax file for DRC (updated 07/02/2018, containing the 

correction on the highest bracket maximum value) 

Click here for steps on how to extract the latest tax file. 

How to verify if the tax file was installed correctly: 

• Access your DRC company and complete a General Recalculation 

• Access the Africa Rule Linking under Definitions, on the Payroll menu 

• Select the second tab "Tax Tables" 

• Double click on MONTH001 > Tax Table 

• The values will reflect as below (highlighted in yellow): 

 

https://sagecity.na.sage.com/za/sage-vip-payroll-hr-south-africa/f/sage-200c-south-africa-general-discussion/120877/drc-tax-table-changes---effective-1-january-2019
https://customerzone.sagevip.co.za/doclib/200c_R5.1a/AFRTAX_Pr51a_201902.zip
https://customerzone.sagevip.co.za/doclib/200c_R5.1a/AFRTAX_Pr51a_201902.zip
https://customerzone.sagevip.co.za/doclib/200c_R5.1a/Africa%20Tax%20File%20Installation%20Instructions.pdf

